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Augmented Rality at the Art-a-thon, Superheroes in the Exhibition, Families on Fieldtrips, and a Drawing Spree at the Spire

Dear ArtSeed Friend, November 11, 2023

Virtual birds out that window, above? You bet! Hi-tech and classical materials used by kids facing real life
challenges enlivened this year's ArtSeed lessons and events. We got our hands dirty. We navigated the
complexities of being human. Stanford interns, seasoned artists, and military veterans took youngsters and
their families to see energizing artworks. Then we practiced disciplines needed to make our own art. Together,
all parties began to make sense of our shared world. Your generosity in 2023 made so much possible! Studio
and museum experiences, outdoor artmaking, and some firsts: Our first overnight retreat and our first special
exhibition immediately following our Fine Arts Summer intensive. Thanks to you, countless art works were
made and shared with hundreds of visitors during two Hunters Point Shipyard Open Studios, an Earth Day
Art-a-thon, two exhibitions with public receptions, and weekly ArtLabs online and in the Presidio.

Now we are assessing our impact and brainstorming in preparation for next year’s initiatives.
And that’s where you come in.

With your help we can continue to nurture the next generation of citizen artists.

Following ArtSeed's 2000 founding art studio at the de Young Museum, Tim Rollins — of K.O. S. + Kids of
Survival — invited our Youth Council to help make a large painting during his own residency there. Tim
embedded in its pigment an actual mustard seed, unseen but symbolic of how we can nourish resilience when
things get tough. Cultures around the world have long equated this smallest of seeds with compassion, safety,
healing, growth, and good luck. To ArtSeed, as to Rollins, the seed represents the practice or appreciation of
art as an accumulation of tiny acts of compassion. These foster our understanding of how our unique gifts
contribute to families, friends, and the world at large.

Huge things can happen because of tiny beginnings. Our small size magnifies the significance of your gifts.
No offering is too small. If you wish to give digitally, please click the Donate icon at www.artseed.org. There,
and on checks payable to ArtSeed, you can dedicate your gift to someone you wish to honor. Let's make a
bright future together. A million thanks in advance!

Josefa Vaughan, ArtSeed Founder, Devoted Artists, Board of Directors, and Resilient Children.
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Email: josefa@artseed.org, Voice/text: 415-656-9849, Website: www.artseed.org
Presidio WorkSpaces location: 1007 General Kennedy Ave, San Francisco, CA 94129 (call ahead!)
As a 501(C)(3) non-profit your gift is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. EIN #: 52-2368513.

Special thanks to Think Round Fine Arts, Tides Converge, CA Lawyers for the Arts, Budding Artist Foundation,
Tina Cervin, David Gavrich, Tony & Caroline Grant, and an anonymous major donor.
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